

To: Jeevacation[jeevacation@gmail.com]
Cc: Darren Indyke[REDACTED]
From: Brice Gordon
Sent: Thur 4/16/2009 8:44:38 PM
Subject: Mike & Kate

To: JEE

Would it be possible to delay the release of Kate and Mike until we return from PBI and LSJ.

1st May 2009, feel it would be better for both [REDACTED] and I to be around for support and to answer any questions or concerns they may have.

Also to keep the rest of this small crew focused on there work.

For your consideration

Regards Brice